May 2014

Care Corner Orphanage

I’'m back home at
CCO

Hello to all my friends & prayer supporters

It is so good to be back. As you can see, I'm
enjoying my home-cooked spaghetti by
mommy Lay Hwa. I've moved in to the room
next to Pastor Ricky and mommy Lay Hwa.

The doctor said “it takes about two weeks for the testing result of the tumor to
come back to the hospital”. In the meantime, | need to go for daily dressing on my
operated wound at the nearby government clinic. I'm looking forward to going
back to sign language school soon in the city.

Last and not least, | want to thank the Lord for all of your prayers, and for Pastor
Richard from Switzerland who sent me US$380 for my medical expenses & Phil
Marcus from USA who will be contributing to my expenses too.

Once again, thank you so much & God bless!
Love, Pim

Contact US

mailto:carecornerorphanage@gmail.com

Visit our website at: www.CareCormmerOrphanage.com

To Donate: http://www.carecornerorphanage.com/support/donate/




